If you have a blessing you would like to share with your church family, please send them to the prayerteam@stjohnsgtowntx.com

PRAYER LIST

Please be in prayer for those on this list and those in your heart.

A Prayer for People Who Have Problems I May Not Know Anything About

Dear Lord, You know every detail of every person's life. We pray earnestly for wholeness and healing to be granted to these, Your children, knowing that their burdens are in Your hands. In Christ's name we pray, Amen.

*NOTE: Those names in bold are the newest prayer requests received

- Sarah Brown
- Julianna Hansen
- Ken Lesher
- Briana Lindell
- Steve Murphy
- Marsha Roper
- Glenda Rutten
- John Soto
- Family & Friends of Beverly Burns
- Children's Ministry
- An Ba
- Brandy Beverly
- Opaline Bonner

- Dorothy Jean Clark
- Mary Elizabeth Hanna
- Betty Hebert
- Maureen Keller
- Mark Labowsky
- Lauren Matera
- Wanda Mayer
- Bill Parten
- Amy Polasek
- Mary Powell
- Patricia Ruth
- Jimmy Schmidt
- Chuck Tencer
- John Wintermeyer

For a complete prayer list, visit our website at stjohnsgtowntx.com/prayer

You are invited to be in prayer for your brothers and sisters in Christ.

The Prayer Team meets every Monday Morning at 9:30 AM in the Horizon House, 216 E. 10th Street, Georgetown, TX. (corner of Myrtle & E. 10th Street)

May Monthly Events

For a complete list of events at St. John's, visit our Events page on our app or our website May 27 Church Office Closed

Martha's Musings

Like many retirees, I enjoy volunteering. I currently enjoy my work at Handcrafts Unlimited on the Square, which is the oldest continuing operating store on the Square. The shop is a consignment store for people aged 50 and above to sell their homemade crafts. But for me, the coolest thing about this shop is that the employees are all volunteers. There has never been a paid employee. I have also volunteered at the Williamson County Museum, on Austin Avenue, just across from the courthouse. I worked as a docent and in the cataloging department, where each donated item has an index card with a full description. But my favorite volunteering effort is here at St. John's, where I lead the Prayer Team Ministry, teach an adult Sunday School class, am a member of the Global Methodist Women, and am chairperson of the newly formed Council of Ministries. This group meets once a month and the chairs of all the ministries at St. John's are the attendees. Together we review what each of our groups is doing and how we can support one another. This group is the brain- child of Pastor Roger, who has other ideas up his sleeve, I assure you. Should you be interested in volunteering your time, St John's has a plethora of ways for you to help yourself, your church, and your community. More information is forthcoming about these different ministries, but please consider participating. Matthew 18:20 says "Where two or three are gathered in my name, there am I in the midst of them." Food for thought.

Blessings, Martha Arizpe, St. John's Prayer Team